Temporary Road Closure - Marshborough Road, Marshborough & Woodnesborough - 6th January 2022 for 1 Day
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Temporary Road Closure - Marshborough Road, Marshborough & Woodnesborough - 6th January 2022 for 1 Day

It will be necessary to close part of Marshborough Road, Marshborough and Woodnesborough from 6th January 2022 with estimated
completion by 6th January 2022.

Marshborough Road will be closed for the entire length.

The alternative route is Foxborough Hill, Statenborough Lane, Sandwich Road, A256 Sandwich Road/Sandwich Bypass, A257 Each
End, A257 Sandwich Road, Sandwich Road, New Street and vice versa.

The closure is required for the safety of the public and workforce while telecoms cabling works are undertaken by Openreach.
For the most up to date information on these works please visit: https://one.network/?tm=124371406

For information regarding this closure please contact Openreach, who will able to assist with the scope of these works.
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